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I am a PERS retiree. I know that we have many investment opportunities out there 

and that we do not have to invest in fossil fuels nor should we, for the sake of our 

planet and generations to come. We are a state that tries to do the right thing for the 

environment and the people and should support this bill and potentially strengthen it. 

Thank you. 


